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VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

From: Tonto Basin Fire District (TBFD) Board of Directors 
 
NOTICE OF TONTO BASIN FIRE BOARD DISTRICT VACANCY – The Tonto Basin Fire District (TBFD) 
Board of Directors is seeking a community minded individual to fill a current vacancy on their 
five-member board.  The term for this position expires in December 2026.  Regular board 
meetings are held the third Thursday of each month.  Deadline for applications is TBD.   
 
Board Member Qualifications: 

• Reside within the Tonto Basin Fire District.  

• Must be a resident of the Tonto Basin Fire District for a minimum of 1 year. 

• Ability to understand financial statements and make good quality fiduciary judgements 
on behalf of the Tonto Basin Fire Community. 

• Be at least 18 years of age. 

• Be a registered voter in the Tonto Basin Fire District for the duration of the term. 

• Attend Regular Meetings, Special Meetings, Executive Sessions and special events as 
needed. 

• Be a good representative of the Tonto Basin Fire District. 

• Must attend the Arizona Fire District Association (AFDA) Conference in Laughlin, Nevada, 
Phoenix, or take on-line AFDA courses to fulfill legislative requirements for training, paid 
for by the Tonto Basin Fire District. Must be completed in the first 12 months after the 
appointment. 

• Develop an understanding of how Fire Districts operate. 
 
If you are interested in applying to the Tonto Basin Fire District, please provide a resume and 
pick up an application at the Tonto Basin Fire Station, Station 91, at 46189 N. Highway 188, 
Tonto Basin, AZ.  Deadline is TBD.  The Tonto Basin Fire Board will be reviewing and interviewing 
candidates at the Regular Board Meeting TBD.  Be prepared to give a brief presentation about 
yourself and your interest in the Tonto Basin Fire Board. 
 
Submit your application and resume to Fire Chief Stoltenberg at 46189 N. Highway 188, Tonto 
Basin, AZ 85553. Email: jstoltenberg@tontobasinfire.org  or mail to Chief Stoltenberg, P.O. Box 
48, Tonto Basin, AZ, 85553. 
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